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This week, the children have had a lot of fun learning
about families. They have enjoyed playing “mums
and dads” in the role play area and have been very
responsible looking after the babies! 

The children were very proud when showing their
friends their picture of their family, thank you very
much for sending them in. Next week, the children
will be learning all about feelings. The children will
be talking about things that make them happy, angry
and sad.

MESSAGES FROM THE TEACHERSMESSAGES FROM THE TEACHERS

Talk with your child about how they are feeling.

I will be holding a workshop on Wednesday 4th October at
6pm about the online learning journey we use, called
“Tapestry”. You should receive an email soon about how to
sign up for the workshop.

This week’s
Preschool  update!

Home Activities
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Photographs
From the week

Star of the Week
This week’s Reception Stars of the Week are:

: Yahya
: Abdullah S
Mubarak
: Kady
: Ada

Purple 
Red
Blue
Yellow  
Green 

1.
2.
3.
4.
5.
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REGISTER

Event Details

Date:
Time:

10 August 2023 - 3 May 2023
10:00 am- 5:30pm

Click here to 

https://donate.educationaboveall.org/en/qatar-talent-show
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IMPORTANT
NOTICE

It is important that all students use the
school's toilet facilities with respect. DBS
Ain Khaled has implemented more regular
toilet cleaning intervals of every 30
minutes, however as a community we all
need to work together to ensure
cleanliness for everybody. 

Thank you for your support.
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THIS SCHOOL IS

NUT FREE

PLEASE DO NOT BRING ANY NUTS
OR PRODUCTS CONTAINING NUTS

TO OUR SCHOOL

Reminder




